
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Cygnet Elijah & Aslan 

Wren Lorelai & Elvin 

Robin Zalana & Elijah 

Kingfisher Willow & Daniel 

Woodpecker Carla-Marie & Jude 

Owl Poppy &  Dora 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 94% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Kingfisher class who attained the highest class 
attendance this week with 97%. 

Team Points 

Well done to Birch Team who achieved the most points this week with 135 points.  

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

 
 

17th  
January 

2020 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


 Finance Team 

 
 

Happy new year to you all! 
 
Many thanks to those of you who paid their accounts in full last half term.  There are still 
a number of monies owing by parents for Breakfast Club and Nursery Lunches from last 
half term.  Please ensure this is paid in full urgently, as this may affect your child attend-
ing Breakfast Club or having Nursery Lunches in the future. 
 
Please ensure payments for Breakfast Club and Nursery Lunches are paid in advance 
either weekly or half termly in advance. 
 
Letters have gone out this week regarding the Reception class trip to Gore Farm.  The 
cost per child is £2.55, please ensure payment, along with permission slip is either given 
to the Class Teacher or put in a sealed, labelled envelope and put in the payments box in 
reception.  The deadline for payment and permission slip is Friday 28

th
 February 2020.  If 

these aren’t received by this date unfortunately your child will be unable to go on the trip. 
 
Any questions or queries please contact the finance office at  
penmillfinance@educ.somerset.gov.uk   
 
Thanks 
Finance  

Parent’s Evening will take place on Tuesday 11
th
 February and Thursday 13

Th
 Febru-

ary 2020 between 3:30pm and 5:30pm. 
 
The online booking system will be open to parents from 4pm on Monday 20

th
 Janu-

ary  and will be closed at 4pm on Wednesday 05
th
 February 2020.  

 
After this date we would like to ask parents to book an appointment with the class 
teacher.  

Parent Evenings 

Parent Wellbeing Coffee Morning  

 
Mrs Manning and the Parent Family Support Team would like to 
invite you to join us each Monday Morning between 9am—10am 
for Parent Wellbeing and Coffee in the Extended Schools Room. 
  

We look forward to seeing you.                               
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Upcoming Dates - all dates can be found on our website 

Inspire Y1 
Tuesday 4th February 9am—10:30am 

Inspire  Robin Class 
Wednesday 5th February 9am—10am 
 

Inspire  Y2 
Thursday 6th February 9am—10:30am 

Inspire  Wren Class 
Friday 7th February 9am-10am 
 

Computing Week Monday 10th February—Friday 14th 
February 

Parents Evening 
Details to follow 

 
Tuesday 11th February 

Parents Evening 
Details to follow 

Thursday 13th February 

Y1 Ferne Animal Sanctuary trip  Wednesday 4th March 

Y2 Ferne Animal Sanctuary trip  Wednesday 11th March 

Height and Weight measurements 
Reception 

Tuesday 24th March at 9:30am 

Reception Gore Farm trip Thursday 26th March 


